Major George Mandeville, Surg. Sp. Trps. 2nd Inf. Div., APO 2, c/o P.M., New York, N.Y.

Dear Dr. Mandeville:

I was happy indeed to get your V-mail letter and to glean so much information from one small page. I am sorry that we have not had you on our mailing list. Wish that we might have had you.

However, we are sending you the last three Jayhawk Rebounds and this will provide a lot of interesting reading, we hope. You will break into print in Jayhawk Rebounds No. 11.

Drop us a line from time to time as I assure you we are mighty happy to hear from you and we are mighty proud of your achievements.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH